
 

 

 

 

 

 

I would like to say we are so very proud of Y6 this week for the way they conducted themselves 

throughout their SATs tests. They worked extremely hard, showed 100% effort and had a positive 

mindset throughout (there were some very tricky questions- especially on Maths Paper 2!).  A special 

thank you goes to Mr Smith for preparing the children to sit the tests with such resilience and for going 

the Extra Mile in providing an early breakfast every morning before the tests. The children in the other 

classes have also been working hard on their assessments too - we will keep you informed of their 

progress, not only based on the tests but also on the very important teacher assessments. We still have 

much teaching and learning time to enjoy before the end of the year and so I hope you will remind your 

child that school life continues as normal with our high expectations of behaviour and attitudes to learning.  

 

Shining Manners at Lea Endowed 

This week I have had it brought to my attention, by two professionals who regularly visit other schools, that our 

children’s manners “are wonderful” and that “it really does make a difference coming into a school where the 

children are encouraged to be respectful and polite.” I was so very proud to hear such positive comments; it makes 

all the reminders worthwhile! Well done children. 

 

 

Mrs Seagrave’s Good Manners Award 

Congratulations to Natalia Evans in Y4 who won my good manners award last week. Natalia always shows lovely 

manners and is kind and polite. She is a very quiet member of our school family who shines gently everywhere she 

goes - we are all very proud of you, Natalia - well done. 

 

 

Sponsored Circuit-Paralympic Visit 

Please can I remind the children to be practising the 4 Circuit training exercises and also to be politely and respectfully 

looking for sponsors for this very worthwhile cause. If your child has lost their sponsor form, we have a few spares in 

school. 

 

 

The Bus  

Over the last few weeks I have spent a considerable amount of time sorting out issues that have arisen on “the bus”. 

Please may I once again politely remind all parents, of children who choose to send their children on the bus, that this 

service is completely independent of school. Asking me to sort out problems on the bus is like asking me to sort out 

issues that have taken place in a car on the way to school! Please talk to your child about what is appropriate 

behaviour on a public method of transport. As I mentioned earlier, our children can show wonderful manners and 

respect, however we should all be aiming for this to be embedded into behaviour outside of 

school. 

 

Healthy Heroes Challenge 

This week’s challenge is:                     “DRINK PLENTY OF WATER EVERY DAY THIS WEEK” 

                                                      

                                                                 Thank you for your continued support, 

                                                                                                                           C M Seagrave 
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